ENCHANTED CARE LEARNING CENTER

January 2021 Newsletter

Happy New Year!

We can't wait to spend 2021 with you and your children. Thank you to all who participated in our holiday giving initiative last month. We were able to donate 10 coats, lots of hats and mittens, and 15 blankets to the Salvation Army.

Academics

Gaining independence...

Winter is a great time for our preschoolers to get practice putting on and removing their coats and hats. This daily routine helps develop gross and fine motor skills. Spend an extra couple of minutes giving your child an opportunity to zip their own coat or slide on their mittens before going outside! Also, make sure you have warm items stocked up in your child's cubby to ensure they have the appropriate items to go outside.

Additional items

Love our School? Review us!

In today's connected world, many families turn to online reviews to learn more about the reputation of schools. Just a reminder that you can find our school on Facebook, Google, Yelp and other online directories. We'd love more families like yours, so please consider spreading the word about our school.

Congratulations Ms. Nikki!

As you know, a member of our administration team is being promoted to Assistant Principal at our Delaware location. While she will definitely be missed, we hope you will join us in wishing her luck in her new role!

Check out our website

EnchantedCare.com/Preschools/Columbus/Powell

Under the 'For Parents' tab you will find loads of resources to:

- Stay up-to-date on our events
- · Access our monthly menu
- · Check out resources from our Education Team
- · Make payments

This Months Events:

Jan. 1 - Closed

Jan. 4-8 - New Years Spirit Week; details coming soon!

Jan. 4 - World Braille Day - celebrating Braille day with engaging literacy lessons

Jan. 11-15 - Monthly Parent-Teacher Zoom Conferences; available upon request

Jan. 18 - Martin Luther King Jr Day; recognizing MLK Day with thoughtful activities about making positive changes in the world

Jan. 21 - Breakfast To-Go; breakfast for parents available at drop off

Jan. 26 - Silly Sock Day

Allison Plummer - Principal
Allison.Plummer@enchantedcare.com

Jenn Roblee - Assistant Principal
Jenn.Roblee@enchantedcare.com